
Falmouth Complete Streets
Prioritization Plan 

Publ ic  Survey Results  
July  2021



• An online public survey was released on June 11, 2021 to gather feedback on what 
projects are most desirable to be implemented to benefit all users in Falmouth. 
The public survey closed on July 9, 2021 after receiving nearly 300 responses. The 
online public survey was released to the public and media outlets via a press 
release while also being posted on the project website and distributed via email to 
the project stakeholder list. The Town of Falmouth Bicycle and Pedestrian 
Committee also shared the link with their contacts.

• The results of the survey will inform the development of the evaluation criteria to 
assist with the priority ranking of the expansive list of potential complete streets 
projects to be included in the prioritization plan list. 

Survey Overview
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